MICHAEL MILLER ARCHITECTS

August 23, 2012

Don Craig

Key West Planning Director
3140 Flagler Avenue

Key West, Florida 33040

RE: 525 Frances Street Gazebo Roof Decoration
Dear Don,

Pursuant to our telephone conversation today it is my client's intention not to replace the existing flat
roof, but rather only to add a decorative feature atop it to improve its appearance. The project will not
reconstruct nor replace any part of the gazebo, it will not exceed the footprint of the existing gazebo, its cost will
not exceed 50% of the value of the gazebo, and will not change in any way the use of the gazebo.

Thank you for your consideration on the matter,

Sincerely yours,

~“Michael Miller
Architect

Clc Karl Haffenreffer, Owner
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